NATIONAL OFFICE Thornhill Office Park **Building 20** 

94 Bekker Road Vorna Valley, Midrand Tel: 010 001 8500



07 July 2022

## NOTICE TO LEGAL PRACTITIONERS

**Dear Legal Practitioners** 

The Legal Practice Council would like to bring to the attention of all legal practitioners who are tax practitioners that the South African Revenue Service (SARS) is migrating their system from LSSA / GCB to LPC as of 14 July 2022.

Please note that legal practitioners who are tax practitioners are urged and required to notify the Legal Practice Council as a registered controlling body of their intention to remain as tax practitioners.

All tax practitioners will receive an email and/or SMS from SARS with a link to the SARS e-filing portal for the purpose of activating their profile and receiving a new PR number.

Kind regards,

**Legal Practice Council**